
December 4-8

Look What We’re Learning Contact

Events
Monday, December 4

● Reading Homework “ Play Ball!”

Wednesday, December 6
● Math Homework: Classifying 

Quadrilaterals and Counting 
Angles

● PTO Family Craft Night in the 
cafeteria from 5 p.m.-7 p.m. This 
event is for families who 
previously signed up last week.

Friday, December 8
● Wear Spirit Wear/Purple

Reading: This week we will be learning how to 
summarize a nonfiction text.  Students will need to find 
the main idea of the text and the main idea of each 
paragraph/subsection to write their summary. 

Math: In math, we continue to practice computation 
daily (addition, subtraction, 2x2 multiplication) along 
with area and perimeter problems.  Students will be 
learning about the various attributes of shapes this 
week.  For example, a square has two pairs of parallel 
lines and four right angles.  

Grammar & Writing: In writing, students will be 
choosing their topics for writing a persuasive text. We 
will also be learning about the difference between 
similes and metaphors. 

Vocabulary: We will not have vocabulary this week! 
Instead, we will be reviewing how to use context clues 
to figure out unfamiliar words.

Some Notes...

Please make sure your child is bringing a jacket to 
school. It is outdoor recess unless it is raining.  We 
have been very lucky with the mild temperatures 
lately, but this week it will be turning colder.  
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